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Dear reader, 

In this issue we will inform you about the following topics: 

 Pfeiffer Vacuum leak detectors trace every leak 

 Pfeiffer Vacuum acquired Nor-Cal Products for USD 68 million 

 Breaking ground for new state-of-the-art building at the headquarters of Pfeiffer Vacuum 
subsidiary in North America 

 Vacuum Technology exposes Doping Offenders  

 Dates & Events 

Your Pfeiffer Vacuum team 

Vacuum solutions from a single source  

Pfeiffer Vacuum leak detectors trace every leak 
From miniature electronic units right up to large-volume vessels, from media escaping from vacuum 
systems to gases entering them – the uses for leak detectors are as broad as the range of industrial 
products. The extensive range of Pfeiffer Vacuum leak detectors provides the answer for all these 
requirements. 

Our leak detectors portfolio >> 

In addition, we also offer various technical trainings on the subject of leak detection. 

Learn more >>  

Company  

Pfeiffer Vacuum acquired Nor-Cal Products for USD 68 million 
On June 22, 2017 Pfeiffer Vacuum announced the acquisition of US-based Nor-Cal Products Inc. ("Nor-
Cal"). With around 300 employees in the USA and Vietnam, Nor-Cal manufactures premium-quality 
vacuum components, chambers and valves for international customers in the fields of semiconductors, 
coating and displays as well as for leading universities and research facilities. 

To the press release >> 

Breaking ground for new state-of-the-art building at the headquarters of Pfeiffer Vacuum 
subsidiary in North America 
Pfeiffer Vacuum, one of the world’s leading providers of high-tech vacuum solutions for the semiconductor, 
industrial, coating, analytical and R&D markets, is breaking ground in Nashua, NH, USA, on a new, two 
story 27,000 square foot building. This modern construction will house the North American headquarters 

for administration, sales, product management, marketing and customer care. To the press release 
>> 

Did you know?  

Vacuum Technology exposes Doping Offenders 
Faster, higher, further: The demands of competitive sport are growing relentlessly. Many athletes bow to 
the pressures of these expectations by turning to banned doping substances. Ever since the scandal 
involving Russian athletes who used prohibited substances in great numbers during the 2014 Winter 
Olympics in Sotchi to enhance their performance, doping has moved well and truly to the forefront of 
public attention. 

Read here, which solutions we offer for mass spectrometry testing >> 

https://goo.gl/a2RVSr
https://goo.gl/LPDj6L
https://goo.gl/ejGXRW
https://goo.gl/W1D9fv
https://goo.gl/W1D9fv
https://goo.gl/F3G5EQ


Dates & Events  

Pfeiffer Vacuum presents vacuum solutions at the following trade shows: 

 JASIS, Chiba / Japan, September 07 - 09, 2017 

 Semicon Taiwan, Taipei / Taiwan, September 13 - 15, 2017 

 Pack Expo, Las Vegas / USA, September 25 - 27, 2017 

You are not able to visit the exhibition but you want to be informed about our exhibition appearance? Visit 
us on facebook! We will show you our best exhibition impressions. 

www.facebook.com/PfeifferVacuum 

Feedback 

We hope you enjoy reading our newsletter and are looking forward to receiving any feedback and/or 
suggestions. 

Please recommend our newsletter to other colleagues. Click here to subscribe. 

If you do not wish to receive further newsletters, click here to unsubscribe. 
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